preventing bullying

Where great lives begin...

% St. Mary's Priory Catholic Infant & Junior Schools

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk

What is Early Help?

The purpose of early help is to prevent issues and problems becoming serious and harmful to a
child or young person, their family and community. When children and families need this extra
support, they often need it quickly.

What does Early Help include?
Support for pupils which includes:

e Promoting good attendance and punctuality;

e Promoting self-esteem and confidence;

e Promoting positive behaviour and positive attitudes to learning;
¢ Providing individualised support.

Support for families which includes:

¢ Providing information and signposting to other services in the local area;
e Liaising with a range of external services such as housing and Family Support Workers;

¢ Assistance in completing paperwork and forms e.g. housing, foodbank vouchers, attendance
and support at school and other agency meetings;
¢ Advice and support in promoting positive behaviour at home;

Our Early Help Offer

St Mary’s Priory is committed to striving to ensure concerns, no matter how small, are listened to
and supported effectively, maximising the chances of effectively safeguarding all of our children.
The following list, although not exhaustive, indicates the type of Early Help support available:

e Nurture groups

e In-house art therapist, who works with children and parents

e Learning mentor

e Haringey Learning Partnership (HLP) consultations and visits

o Family support services referrals

¢ Visits, advice, and consultations with the School Nurse

e Visits, advice, and consultations with an Educational Psychologist

¢ Referrals to NHS Speech and Language, Occupational Therapy and Physiotherapists
¢ Referrals to paediatric team

¢ Referrals to CAMHS (Children, Adolescent Mental Health Service)

o Visits with CAMHS Mental Health School Team (Trailblazers)

e Support completing paperwork e.g. DLA forms

¢ Parents workshops available throughout the year for parents to attend.

If you would like any more information regarding our Early Help Offer or would like support,
please contact Mrs Neli on office@stmarysrcpriory.haringey.sch.uk

Hermitage Road, London, N15 5RE Telephone: 020 8800 9305
admin@stmarysrcpriory.haringey.sch.uk
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